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   FREE  LUNCH WINNERS 

AT THE SPORTS LOUNGE 

LITTLE SIR - PAUL LAMBERT 

BIG SIR - ROGER POPE 

APRIL MENU 

 

 

PRICE FOR APRIL 
 $13 

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! I know we had the corned beef and cabbage a little early at the Sports Lounge this last 
meeting, but I thought it was very good. It was nice of the management to be able to add a salad and dessert at 
the $13.00 price level. We may get lucky and be able to keep the lunch price at this level the rest of the year. 
The Sports Lounge seems like it will work out just fine for our meetings. If you have a chance at the meetings, 
please thank the staff for the nice job they do in serving us. 
As I write this, it’s been raining  all day and night, finally! Lets hope this keeps up, as we need the rain. I see 
that most of the daffodils are in bloom around the area, a sure sign that spring is just around the corner. 
And speaking of spring, several of you indicated at the last meeting that you are interested in playing Bocce 
this year. I attended an organization meeting and will have more information at our next meeting. The Bocce 
registration closes on April 28th so we need to get organized. The league fee is $20.00 per person. Anyone     
interested in being the team captain, please let me know. 
The Nominating Committee is looking for a few good men from our organization to fill positions within our 
group for the coming year. If you are interested in filling one of the positions, please let Jim Wolf know. 
Last, but not least, please attend the luncheons and bring a guest. We need to build the organization by at least 
10% this year. That’s one new member a month! 

Our speaker for the April 4th SIRS Luncheon 
Meeting is Mac Small of Grass Valley.  Mac 
spent two years on the Nevada County 
Grand Jury, one as foreman.  He is now on 

the Board of the California Grand Jury Association.  Mac 
will discuss the functions of the Nevada County Grand 
Jury and the process of identifying and selecting           
prospective jurors. 

Ham and garlic mashed      
potatoes, salad and 

Fruit cobbler 

MARCH SPEAKER ERIC HATCH 

GUEST SPEAKER PRESENTAION 

AL JOSE 

DALE ZINCK 



APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

                                                                                                                                                                              DECLARATIONS  

RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE  All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and its branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to 
participate.  SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC and its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, their guests or their property in matters pertaining to 
said tours, trips or other activities. 

TRAVEL EVENTS  of four or more nights and ALL air and sea travel must be arranged through a travel agency and checks for such events must be mage payable to the travel agency involved. 

REGULAR MEMBERS missing three consecutive meetings without notifying their Attendance Committee Chairman giving a valid reason for not attending, or attending fewer than six meetings within 
the past twelve months may be notified by form letter Number Four of their membership termination. Certification of attendance at a meeting of another branch will be considered as a credit to 
their attendance record. 

Access to the SIR State website is www.sirinc.org . Click on SIR HAPPENINGS to learn more about what is “happening” in your organization. 

                    BRANCH 170 OFFICERS 
BIG SIR                  ROGER POPE          268  4794 
LITTLE SIR           PAUL LAMBERT    268 2161 
SECRETARY         BART NYHAN          268 4756 
ASST SEC               LYNDEN LAIRD      268 2622 
TREASURER         DON JENKINS         268 0951 
ASST TREAS         JOHN BREWER       268 8826 
MEMBERSHIP      PHIL JONES             268 7714 

                   BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS 
LARRY SHELLEY                                   268 8369 
STEVE PARKS                                         268 3572 
AL CASH                                                   268 6717 
BOB ROUSE                                              268 3706 
DON MILLER                                           268 9520 
GLENN DELISLE                                     268 8624 

 STATE OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT                    JIM STEDMAN 
VICE PRESIDENT         RICH DETTMER 
SECRETARY                  ECKART  SELLINGER 
TREASURER                  MIKE BERRY 

         BRANCH 170 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
BULLETIN EDITOR   RICH HIBBS                268 3231 
CHAPLAIN                  ELMER CURTIS          268 6626 
GOLF CHAIR.             WOODY COWLES      268 3624 
ASST GOLF CHAIR.  CHUCK MERCER       268 9302 
CLOTHING                  GLENN DELISLE        268 8624 
LOP NEWS                   DOUG WILSON          268 9683 
MUSIC CHAIR.           VERNE BAGBY           268 3405 
HEALTH                       ED O’REILLY              268 1617 
PHOTOGRAPER         DALE ZINCK              268 2538 
TRAVEL CHAIR.        HAL WALLACE          613 1035 
CH7/PINES TIMES     JOHN O’HALLORAN 268 0402 
INFO TECH             GARY RESNICK    (916) 765 5013 

                                       BRANCH 170 PAST BIG SIRS  
ART LAFONTAINE        1994                 DEL PRICE                     1995 
GENE TOPPER               1996, 1997        CLARENCE ROGERS  1998 
JOHN O’HALLORAN    1999, 2000        TOM ANDERSON         2001 
JOHN BREWER              2002                  KEITH PLATT               2003 
RON TRIMBLE              2004                   STEVE MICHALAK      2005 
DON MILLER                 2006, 2007         JIM WILKINSON           2008 
PHIL JONES                    2009                   LARRY SHELLEY         2010 

GLENN DELISLE    2011 

 GOLF - WOODY COWLES 

 HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBER 
STEVE MICHALAK 
JOHN BREWER 

      MEMBERSHIP - PHIL JONES 
Active Members  107  Inactive   10 

Guests   1            

NEW SIR WEBSITE 

Checkout the  SIR website by   
going to the LOP/SIR website and  

following the prompts. 

 

Our tournament season begins with Lake 
Wildwood on Wednesday, April 25th,  a 1:00 
pm Shotgun.  The cost is $45 and they will 
have a no host barbeque at 11:30 for those 
that might want a hamburger or hot dog.  
Due date is 4/14.  Please put your checks in 
the SIRS box in the Pro Shop or bring to the 
April 4th Luncheon.  Make checks payable to 
“SIRS Branch 124 Golf.” 
The 2012 schedule is posted on the SIRS 
( http://branch170.sirinc2.org/  ) web site 
and a paper copy is on the bulletin board by 
the ice machine at the Sports Lounge.        
Plumas Lake was dropped from the       
schedule, as participation was very light.  
We will have 2 tournaments at Lake        
Wildwood (4/25 & 9/26) and 2 at Alta Sierra 
(5/29 & 10/23).  

 

 

 
RODGER DAVIS        GLENN DELISLE 

DICK DEMENT        LYNDEN LAIRD 

BILL MARTIN         STEVE MICHALAK 

GENE MYERS         STEVE PARKS 

JIM WILKINSON 


